



To take preventive measures against the COVID-19 outbreak, our office is 
working remotely to minimize the health and safety risks to the community. 

We are fully integrated to serve you and our team is ready to assist in any way.


The safety and health of our clients and employees are always our primary 
concerns for any situation. In the meantime, our thoughts are with all those 
impacted and your safety. 


Best Regards,

The Datarithm® Team



